
From: Hunter Charvat <charvat@umich.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 5:56 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: May 25th Zoning Board of Appeals 
 

 
Abolish single-family zoning and let them build their sunroom. Any supposed harm to the neighborhood 
from a back-of-lot sunroom is imaginary. 

Best, 
Hunter C 
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